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HOW TO PROTECT YOURSELF

FROM COVID-19

The best way to prevent illness is

to avoid being exposed to germs.

Everyone should: 

-Wash your hands often

-Wear a mask and social distance

-Avoid close contact 

-Cover coughs and sneezes

-Clean and disinfect

-Monitor your health daily
(Content source: Centers for Disease Control and

Prevention)

RESIDENT SPOTLIGHT:

MARGE STONECIPHER
Marge Stonecipher has lived at The

Village now for over a year. Growing up,

Marge loved skiing and going to ball

games. Now, she enjoys doing crafts

and eating cookies at The Village.

Thanks for always making us smile on a

daily basis, Marge! 

Happy Birthday!
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Kathy Cordes
Orville Delker

Bill Rensch
Helen Flatmoe



Thank you to the residents who

participated in our December festivities!

JANUARY
"FUN FACT"
Did you know that

on average,

January is the

coldest month in

the Northern

Hemispher? 

Welcome!
Welcome, Janice Moses and Janet

Gillett!

Each month we like to take a

moment to welcome residents that

have moved in since our last

newsletter was printed. We hope that

you will make many new friends and

are delighted that you have chosen

The Village at Skyline Pines as your

home!
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